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While in the us recently on the FEI programme I had 
contact with a number of groups/organisations who had an 
interest in employment equality issues in Northern 
Ireland. I attach two papers which I picked up on various 
visits and which you may not have seen before. 

The larger of the two was prepared by the Investor 
Responsibility Research Centre (IRRC) an independent, 

,not-for-profit corporation which conducts research and 
. publishes reports on contemporary business and public 
policy issues that affect corporatiol1s and investors. 
Pages 26-28 of the paper are devoted tD a discussion of 
the McBride principles. I have also on fi.le copies of the 
IRRC reports on Hughes Tool Co Ltd, Sherwood Medical 
Industries Ltd, Federal Express, Data-DeE;ign Laboratories 
Inc, and on Kent Plastics. 

The second paper is a report of a AFL-CIO delegation to NI 
and the RoI. The AFL-CIO is a major umbrella Trade Union 
body which has links with the ICTU under whose auspices 
the trip was arranged. The report, which was prepared in 
October 199~ outlines the groups itinerary and draws a 
number of conclusions about Fair Employment, IFI, 
Immigration Policy and the Brooke Initiative. I have 
arranged for copies of the paper to go ~o Brian Kirk in 
the Bri tish Information Service, NeilT York and to 
Derek Wheeler in the NI Bureau in Washing~on. 
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